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On Saturday, March 31, we went out to Pioneers Park and volunteered at the Wild Adventures Day, sponsored by Lincoln 
Parks and Recreation. It ran from 10 a.m. until 1 p.m. Those involved were Brian, Jayne, and Corey Beer, along with Carolyn 
and Mia Eno. It was a typical spring day, which means that it was COLD! We had fun as always and our booth is popular no 
matter where we take it. From the very start, our chairs were full of kids and some adults enjoying the gem dig. There are so 
many families interested in our hobby. We handed out many postcards for the show and a few applications for membership. We 
had a young man who spent just about the entire time sitting at our table, picking out the gems and goodies from his plate and 
talking with Corey about each and every find. This year, there were fewer kids than in prior years, likely due to it being the 
Saturday before Easter and the many Easter egg hunts happening around town that day. OH! And did I mention it was cold? We 
do enjoy sharing our rocks and love of the hobby with the public. 


